
Fly to the fair in Colombia and reunite with the flock! 

 

South American Bird Fair, the most important of its kind in the whole American 
continent happens every year in a different country. Due to the pandemic, the 
10th annual reunion that was programmed to happened in Peru was postponed 
and because of this the Andean Condor traveler is coming back to Colombia for 
such an event. After 20 months of virtual fairs and the lack of personal contact 
between birders or field trips, we are glad to announce that this year reunion will 
be held face-to-face, and it is counting on the presence of birdwatchers from 
many countries. 

X South American Bird Fair / 9° Congreso Aviturismo 

Noviembre 11 - 14, 2021 🇨🇴 

Recinto del Pensamiento – Manizales, Caldas / Colombia 

 

www.birdfair.net 

 


